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Dear Parents and Carers,

Summer School at BBEC

We are very pleased to invite your child to BBEC’s summer school which will take place during the summer holidays this year from 9th to 20th August. 

During normal times, your child would have had numerous opportunities to visit BBEC over the last year. Unfortunately this has not been possible due to covid restrictions, but we hope that this summer we can get back to offering the many activities that we do during a normal year. Summer school will offer the opportunity to get involved in activities using the great facilities at BBEC, and experience some of the subjects which your child will be learning next year: art, music, drama, sport, IT, food and science.  

Summer school will be led by Aim High, an organisation which has a long history of running summer schools at BBEC, hopefully complemented by BBEC staff. There will be 80 places available. You can request either one week or two weeks at summer school. The number of weeks we offer will be dependent on demand for places. The summer school is free of charge.

More information will follow when the number of students attending have been finalised.  However, at this point we can confirm:
· The event will be available to all students
· Meals and refreshments will be provided for all students each day
· Students will be able to come in their own clothes
· Each day will start at 9am and finish at 3pm
· Transport is not provided – parents and carers are responsible for children coming to and from BBEC

What next….

Below is a link to a web page where you can register your child and confirm that they are able to attend.  If you wish for your child to attend the summer school please provide any information in relation to their individual needs such as dietary requirements and/or medical needs.  Please complete and submit this form by 3pm on Friday 9th July. Please do only apply if you definitely want a place and, if offered, will take up the place. 
Link here

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will write to you again as soon as possible afterwards to confirm whether you have been allocated a place, and if so, more details about the summer school. If you have any questions regarding the Summer School, please feel free to contact the school at admin@buttershaw.net

Yours faithfully


Mr R J Humphreys				Mr J Ryan
Associate Headteacher				Assistant Headteacher
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